
Steppin’ Out Dance Centre 
February Newsletter 2021 

 
February Vacation: 
There will be no regular classes held during February Break - Sunday, February 14th through Saturday, 
February 20th, 2021. We will be holding make up classes for our Tuesday 6:15 Teen Hip Hop Team, 6:15 
Pointe, 7:15 Sr. Hip Hop Team, and 7:15 Teen Contemporary on their regular day and time. Our office 
will also be open during this time for payments and costume pick up. All regular classes will resume 
Sunday, February 21st, 2021.  
 
Costumes, Tights & Shoe Color: 
Most costumes are now in and costume fees are now past due. Another $10 late fee has been added to any 
unpaid costumes and this late fee will be added each month until the costumes are paid. In addition to 
these costumes, you will need to have the proper colored tights and shoes. If you need these please order 
early to have them in time for recital. These specifics will be listed on the parent portal. Please talk to 
your child's teacher or our office staff with any questions or to place your order. If you are on Zoom only 
or have not received your costumes, we will be offering costume pick up over February Break, on 
Tuesday, February 16 from 5-7pm. 
 
Recital Info/Tickets: 
This year, we will be celebrating our 30th Anniversary Recital. It will be held on Saturday, June 26th at 
the Seaside Pavilion in OOB. Recital programs will be posted in our lobby in May to let you know what 
number your child is in. Information about ticket sales will be announced as we get closer.  
 
Recital T-Shirts: 
Starting March 1st, we will be accepting pre-orders for our new 30th Anniversary Recital T-Shirts! They 
are $17.50 (incl. tax). Get them while they last! We will be wearing these for our finale number.  
 
Recital Pictures:  
Bruce Haskell Photography will be doing our Recital pictures again this year. We are planning to have 
Recital pictures the first week in June. Specific dates and times will be emailed as we get closer. 
 
Spring Fling Clogging Event: 
We are excited to announce that we will be holding the first ever Maine Spring Fling Clogging Weekend 
at Bayley’s Campground, May 21st-23rd, 2021. We will be holding workshops on Friday and Saturday 
with a show on Saturday night. Sunday will be the solo/duo/freestyle competition. (We will not be 
competing any group numbers). The campground is offering suites for $40/night. They also have four 
heated pools. We look forward to sharing more information about this event.  
 
Last Day of Classes & Instudios: 
The last day of regular classes will be Saturday, June 5th. Two weeks of instudios will follow 
 

Happy Valentine's Day! 
 


